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TERM OF COMMISSION:  August Session of the August Adjourned Term 
 
PLACE OF MEETING:         Roger B. Wilson Boone County Government Center 
 Commission Chambers 
 
PRESENT WERE: Presiding Commissioner Keith Schnarre 
 District I Commissioner Karen M. Miller 
 District II Commissioner Skip Elkin 
 Deputy County Clerk Shawna Victor 
 
The public hearing was called to order at 1:17 p.m. 
 
Subject:  Public Hearing for Applewood Creek Neighborhood Improvement District 
 
John Watkins, Public Works Project Development Manager, was present on behalf of this 
item. 
 
John Watkins stated this is the opportunity for those petitioned into the district to 
comment for or against the neighborhood improvement district. 
 
There was discussion about the extension of Crabapple Drive to Scott Boulevard for 
another entrance to the subdivision. 
 
Commissioner Schnarre asked how big this project is.  Mr. Watkins stated this project is 
1,300 feet, including a portion of Applewood Creek Road, where it ties into Crabapple 
Drive, Crabapple will be taken up to the corner of Persimmon.  This is where Crabapple 
Drive would continue to Scott Boulevard.  The department will put in a T-intersection 
where Persimmon makes the corner.  A road will be moved more to the center of  the 
right-of-way, from where it currently runs, to get better drainage before the improvement 
is done. 
 
There was no public comment. 
 
The public hearing adjourned at 1:22 p.m. 
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Attest:       
       Keith Schnarre  
       Presiding Commissioner 
 
 
Wendy S. Noren     Karen M. Miller 
Clerk of the County Commission   District I Commissioner 
 
        
       Skip Elkin 
       District II Commissioner 


